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St Clair West Station Fire Ventilation Upgrade Project 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 12, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize staff to request the City of Toronto, Corporate Real Estate Management, 
to acquire the necessary property interests either through negotiation, or 
expropriation, as required and on the TTC’s behalf, on the terms and conditions 
summarized in the Confidential Attachment. 

2. Approve the recommendations set out in the Confidential Attachment, and authorize 
that the information remain confidential until such time as the agreement(s) are 
executed with all property owners. 

 

 

 


